My little TR

This in my 1957 Triumph TR3A that I bought at the Silverstone
Festival Auction on Saturday 26th August 2023. This car is to
replace the MGA Coupe I previously owned. This car has been
fully restored to quite an exacting standard by a a gentleman
who likes restoring cars as a hobby but fortunately for me,
doesn’t like driving them.
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